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Happy St. Patrick’s Day!
Just around the corner, on

March 17 is St. Patrick’s Day.
Be on the lookout for the little

green leprechauns.

We hope
you had a
safe and

fun Mardi
Gras!

Happy
Easter!
Join us for the
Chanticleer picnic and
Easter Egg Hunt on
March 26th at 3p.m.

Please
bring your drinks and
a dish to share with
your neighbors.  For
each child, please
bring 12 candy-filled
plastic eggs for hiding.

Hop on
over to the N. Woodlake
Way in the circle to
gather for the fun!

NEW BABIES IN THE
NEIGHBORHOOD

Madeline Smail was born
on December 7, 2004 to
Christy and Chris Smail.
Congratulations to you!

When walking your dogs in our
neighborhood, please be
courteous and respectful of
your neighbor’s property by
not allowing your dog to make
unwanted deposits anywhere
but in their own backyard.

If an accident occurs, please
be sure that you dispose of it
instead of expecting your
neighbor to handle cleaning up
after your pet.

ON THE WEB!

SECURITY! A security plan was approved at last
night’s homeowners’ meeting.  A security “quick fix”
will be implemented soon!
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SEND ME YOUR NEWS!
Put news for the next
newsletter in my mailbox
or email me at
lashley@steeglaw.com

WEBSITE ADDRESS:
www.chanticleerestates.org

Please recycle!

BECOME A M.R.A.
REPRESENTATIVE
FOR CHANTICLEER!

The Military Road
Alliance is a vital

organization to our
neighborhood.  Please

contact Wayne McClure
for more information!

OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS
SCHEDULED TUESDAY, MAY 10TH.

Please join us for this important homeowners’ meeting.
The time is 7 p.m.  The place is 388 Robert Boulevard
(First Pentecostal Church, McKinney Building).
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